
 
                                                     SUBMISSION   TO 
Natural Resources and Agricultural Industry Development Committee. 
 
From   John Fearby and Glen Fearby.  Glen Fearby being owner/occupier of the following lots. 
L2 RP12557. L27 RP27250. L1-3RP92406.L1-2RP92408. L122&124W312040. L137 W312226. 
L63 W312408. L64 W312411. L102 WD1235.L13&45&61 WD152. L50 WD377. L101 WD682 
L103&105 WD683. L33 W312224L320 W312227 
 Property location.        
 
We wish it to be known that we have lived and worked  on this property for the last 43 years and 
in that time we have carried a reasonable amount of timber treatment at considerable cost and 
personal effort.We would also like to inform you that all areas that treated 20 to30 years ago or 
more are desperate need of re treatment as a result of regrowth with a significant increase in 
population.  It should also be noted that these areas had been treated previously as evidenced by 
the long dead trees still bearing axe marks. 
 
We are firmly of the belief that the restrictions on vegetation management as proposed in this 
legislation will eventually reduce the stocking rate  on this property to the extent that it will no 
longer 
be a stand alone viable operation..   
With these restrictions being imposed state wide there will be less economic activity  at local 
level,and also have a negative effect on the national economy as much of QLD agricultural 
produce is exported. 
 
We would hope that your committee will make some recommendations to the Government that will 
reduce the proposed restrictions on land managers and allow Qld to remain a productive state. 
  
Thank you. 
 
John Fearby    Glen Fearby. 
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